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        This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

 Monday, May 5 
          10:00 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study at Timbercrest      

                                                          Tuesday, May 6 

7:00 Men’s Bible Study/Location TBA 
    Wednesday, May 7 

         6:00 p.m.  E3 Steering Committee 
  7:15 Choir 

 

Other May Dates to Mark 

May 12-   last Women’s Bible Study for the season 
May 15 – District Board Meeting at Lincolnshire 
May 18 -  Communion and Congregational Meeting 
May 19 – Women’s Bible Study Bkfst @ Bob Evans/J.P. 
May 22 -  Calling & Discernment/Leadership Team Meeting 
May 25 -  Choir’s last performance for the season. 

News from the Calling and Discernment Committee 
 

The following persons have accepted the call to serve in the listed positions 
on the Calling and Discernment Committee, Leadership/Ministry Teams  
and District Conference Delegate/Alternate. The congregation will be asked  
to affirm these at the congregational meeting Sunday, May 18th.  Terms of  
service begin July 1, 2014. 
 

Calling & Discernment Committee:  Marty Kaylor  - 3 year term 
Calling & Discernment  Committee:  Carolyn Gorom – 2year term 
Calling & Discernment Alternate:  Linda Fultz – 3 year term 
Calling & Discernment Alternate:  Ruth Strole – 2 year term 
Moderator:  Jan Williams – 3 year term 
Leadership Team Chair:  Craig Colvin- 2 year term 
Leadership Team Vice-Chair:  Lori Linn – 2 year term 
Treasurer – Marilyn Drudge – 2 year term 
Stewardship Team Vice-Chair: Bob Kaylor – 3 year term 
Worship & Music Team Vice-Chair: David Bibbee – 3 year term 
Outreach & Caring Chair: Sara Loutsenhizer – 3 year term 
Property Management Team Vice-Chair:  Jack Steckly – 3 year term 
District Conference Delegate: Casey Drudge – 2 year term 
District Conference Alternate: Sharri Creed – 1 year term 

__________________________________________ 

 
 

 

             

 

 

 
A huge thank you to Jack Steckly!  Jack is handling the food pantry stocking  
and preparation of food bags until Aletha Sills is back.  The pantry is low on 
just about everything so while you are shopping, please add some of these  
items to your grocery cart.   
  Cereal/pancake mix and syrup 
  Macaroni & Cheese 
  Cans of vegetables: green beans, corn, peas, etc. 
  Canned tuna or other meats 
  Soup and crackers 
  Spaghetti and sauce 
  Peanut butter 
All donations are welcomed and a sincere thank you for your response! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrate Shannon’s graduation 
from Heritage High School! 

Saturday, June 7 at the Kiess’ home 

11003 Hoagland Rd. 
Hoagland, IN   

3:00 - ?? 
(See Chris Kiess for directions.) 

 

 

The youth group tackled the 
playground last week.  They 
cleaned up, weeded, raked, spread 
new mulch and did an excellent 
job of face-lifting the area.  Thanks 
so much!   

 
Amy Kolb will be in the Fellowship 

Hall this Sunday to take your gourmet ready to bake cookie dough and 
caramel corn order. This is a fundraiser to help send our kids to Camp Mack 
this summer. Several delicious varieties are available and the price is only $12 
a tub.  

 

Helping each other…Helping each other…Helping each other…Helping each other…    
There is no more important work in this world, no greater There is no more important work in this world, no greater There is no more important work in this world, no greater There is no more important work in this world, no greater 

duty, than to help others to keep up their courage.duty, than to help others to keep up their courage.duty, than to help others to keep up their courage.duty, than to help others to keep up their courage.    
 

 

 

OUTRAGEOUSOUTRAGEOUSOUTRAGEOUSOUTRAGEOUS    and COURAGEOUSCOURAGEOUSCOURAGEOUSCOURAGEOUS    
Chapter 4 

“Learning Hospitality”“Learning Hospitality”“Learning Hospitality”“Learning Hospitality”    
    

Hospitality…we’re not as good as we think we are.  Even if we are not prone  
to social gaffs, or are educated people, even if we’re seasoned saints, and  
even if we say we know better. This challenging chapter highlights several  
practical suggestions on becoming more hospitable, for you and for the  
church.  Here are some “thinking” and “talking” points. 
  What would a hospitality audit reveal about Lincolnshire? 
  How should we respond to guests in our worship service? 
  Do we have a “nice guy/gal” or “invisible greeter” as backup to the 

 hospitality team? 
  How is it possible to “love someone before we know them?” 
Hospitality can and should gradually become a way of life.  Noticing  
people in church can help us begin to notice people everywhere, in our 
work zones, play areas or any other places that we frequent in our daily 
everyday life.   

__________________________________________ 

 

 

 

          Church Garage Sale 

Friday, June 13th 

Saturday, June 14th 
 

Items can be brought to the Fellowship Hall 
on Mondays through Thursday beginning  
May 6th.  Please place items on the stage. 
Bake sales items such as pies, candy, cookies, 
cakes, etc. will also be sold.  More details will 
appear in future Refrigerator News as the 
date grows nearer.  In the meantime, start  

saving your spring cleaning items for the garage sale. And thank you to the  
garage sale committee members; Linda Robbins, Paula Sosenheimer and  
Darlene Smith for coordinating this event. 
    


